


The proposal lacks basic infrastructure considerations:
No proper garbage collection provisions have been detailed
Insufficient outdoor amenities for residents
Inadequate parking facilities
No clear stormwater management plan
Unsuitable Location: 

While our community supports appropriate development, this location is unsuitable for medium-density housing.
The area lacks the necessary infrastructure and services to support such density. The proposed development
would place undue strain on existing resources and significantly impact the quality of life for current residents.

There are more than enough open spaces in Komoka which would be more suitable for this kind of development.
Furthermore the areas that have been developed in komoka for similar townhome projects, the homes are either
unable to sell or the building lots are lying vacant with them not being built on.

Given these substantial concerns, I strongly urge the Planning Committee and Municipal Council members to
reject this zoning by-law amendment application. The proposal, in its current form, poses significant risks to
public safety, contradicts established planning policies, and fails to meet basic community needs.
I request that this letter be included in the public record and that I be notified of any future meetings or decisions
regarding this application.
Sincerely, Ante Baresic

Sent from my iPhone




